



Dear colleagues at

## **Royal Tent**

We sincerely thank your team for the exceptional support of our project and the timely delivery of the arch tents for the prestigious **ATP 250 «Almaty Open» 2024**. Your professionalism and efficiency ensured that our event was held at the highest level, leaving unforgettable impressions on participants and spectators.

We wish your company continued prosperity, successful projects, and fruitful contributions to the benefit of the society!



**Best regards** 

Vice-President of the Kazakhstan Tennis Federation

Doskarayev D. B.